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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

June 10, 2022 

 

 

Brett Jackels 

 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: bjackels@fyrhomes.com  

  

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1457 Pacific Street 

 

Dear Brett Jackels: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 7, 2022, at which we were unable to 

reach you, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond laid the matter over to Legislative 

Hearing on June 21, 2022 via phone between 1:00 and 3:00 p.m. 

 

Prior to that date your inspector will need revisit the property and re-measure upstairs room and 

access stairs. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Inspector  

 Vacant Building Staff 
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